
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Covid Testing over Easter Holidays 

Parents are encouraged to carry on with lateral testing over the holidays.  If your child has 

symptoms & then tests positive within 48 hours of last being at school, please email covid@st-

paulinus.bexley.sch.uk so we can notify contacts.  This should be done within 6 days of term 

ending.  The school will not be expected to notify any contacts after 6 days ending. The NHS 

Track and Trace system should be used instead. 

 

School Meals 

School meal costs for Summer 1 will be 

£67.20 (28 days) (£2.40 per day/£12.00 per 

week). Payment can be made on Sims Pay.   

A gentle reminder that packed lunches must 

be healthy.  We are a nut free school 

therefore please do not include anything that 

contains nuts of any description in your 

child’s packed lunch as we do have children 

with nut allergies. 

 

 

Wednesday 31st March – early finish. Reminder of pick up times 

Year R, Y2, Y5, Y6: 1.20pm 
Year 1, Y3, Y4: 1.30pm 

As always, parents and carers with children in more than one-year group should arrive at the 

earliest child's or KS1 from the front of the school. There will be no after school club on 
Wednesday. Children should wear school uniform or PE kit, as usual.  
 

 

Advanced Notice: Parent/Teacher 

meetings via Zoom 

After the Easter holidays we will be 

sending out information about booking a 

meeting with your child’s class teacher 

to discuss their wellbeing and academic 

progress. Meetings will be held via zoom 

during the summer 1 term. 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
As a very unusual spring term draws to a close, I would like to praise our amazing 

pupils who have once again transitioned back into school so well after a long period of 

being away from their teachers and classmates. It has been great to have everyone 

back in school together again, our classrooms and playground full and buzzing with 

activity.  
 

As we go into the Easter holiday, I hope that this special time in the Christian calendar 

provides you with an opportunity to spend some quality time as a family and think 

about the new beginnings that Easter represents. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss K Salisbury 

Head of School 
 
 


